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Monday 11th September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 3,4, 5 & 6  Biathlon – Friday 15th September 2023  
 

We are pleased to inform you that Grand Avenue Primary School will be holding a ‘Biathlon’ for 
the above year groups on Friday 15th September 2023. The event will consist of 3 laps around the 
playground and then 1 lap in the pool. This event is open to all pupils and the hope is that all 
pupils will compete. Non swimmers can use woggles or floats, or, alternatively they can run the 
length in the pool. 
 
Pupils will need to bring their swim kit in on the day as pupils will get changed into their swimming 
kit, boys and girls in separate classrooms. Once pupils are changed, they will then wear their P.E 
kit over the top of their swimming kit for the running part. When they get to the pool, the children 
will simply take off their P.E kit and get into the pool straight away. They will then get changed 
back into their uniform once they have completed their event. 
 
Children will be set off four at a time so that the pool does not get congested and the next group 
will only start once the group in front has completed their three laps around the playground. 
  
We want all children to participate in this event to help promote an active and healthy lifestyle. 

 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Rob Tagg 
P.E. Coordinator 
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